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Dear Participant and Parent,  
 
You / Your child is participating in an event that has been collaboratively conducted by Badminton Oceania 
and XXX 
 
Event Details: ________________________________________________________________  
 
We seek your permission to use images of you/your child in our newsletter, fliers, on our website, social 
media, annual report or other relevant mediums that promote our sport. We do not include any 
identification of the participant with the images.  We aim to take and use positive images only. 
 
We are always happy to discuss how your child is represented, we welcome contact by email 
office@badmintonoceania.org 
 
If you choose not to consent, your child can still participate in the event.  You can also choose to change your 
mind and withdraw consent at any time. 
 
 
I ______________________________________ (please print name) give / do not give my permission for 
my/my child’s image to be used as described above.  
 

☐  I have discussed the use of these images with my child (where relevant) who also consents. 
 
 

 
 
 

 @BOCbadminton  

 @badmintonoceania 
 
W: www.badmintonoceania.org  
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